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From: Heather Vallance <N >
Sent: September 23, 2018 11:19 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 27

TO WHO IT MAY CONCERN

The reading of this Bill27 is one dangerous bill. Instead of researching the motives behind all these new law request
you are being blinded by the smoke screen of the Animal Rights Activist. These very people have made this issue about
crop and dock but it is really about stopping all ownership of pets from family’s to farms. It is all about giving no one a
choice but to be vegan.

I sincerely hope you stop and take “stock” at what the REAL agenda is and stop this before it totally takes all our
freedoms of choice away.

Heather Vallance
BC
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